THE COMMITTEE ON THE RECOMMENDATION

OF TEACHERS

DEAN OF COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, CHAIRMAN

DEAN OF THE COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS

HEADS OF THE DEPARTMENTS REPRESENTING

SUBJECTS CONCERNED

O

THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA IOWA CITY

October 18, 1939

Mr. Phogg Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Mr. Allen:

Mr. Laurence Griswold has asked me to forward to you his confidential papers and I am pleased to comply with his request. If there is additional information you wish concerning him, we will be glad indeed to supply it.

Very truly yours,

Frances M. Camp.

Director

Committee on Recommendations

FMC:EG